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Picture News 

This Week’s Useful Vocabulary 

Currency – The money used in a particular country. Users would not hold accounts directly at 
the central bank and could use the currency online and for payments made in shops or 
restaurants in person. 
Digital – Involving or relating to the use of computer technology. A safe, digital pound that can 
be used in shops or online is likely to be needed for the future, the government has said. 
Evolves – Develops gradually. As society evolves, so does how we are able to spend, save 
and use money. 
Exchangeable – Capable of being substituted in place of one another. If introduced, it would 
exist alongside, and be easily exchangeable with, cash and bank deposits. 
Issued – Produced or supplied something official. The digital pound would be a new form of £ 
sterling, similar to a digital banknote or coin, issued by the Bank of England. 
Virtual – Objects and activities generated by a computer to simulate real objects and activities. 
The Bank of England is thinking of setting up a virtual pound, meaning a type of money with no 
coins or notes at all! 



 

 

 

 
Please do not email or dojo the school for parents evening appointments, please use the school 
app, if you are unsure how do to this please contact the office after 10:30am daily. 

Parents Evening 

 London Trip  

 

Reminder to ensure you have returned the reply slip and payment before 6th March 2023 

Murton Park - Year 4 

 Knitting Club - 23rd March 
Knitting club is cancelled on Thursday 23rd March. Thanks - Ms Pallister 

World Book Day 

Paintbox - Change of Date 
Paintbox is rescheduled to Thursday 30th March instead of 14th March for Class 7.  

 Red Nose Day 

On Thursday, the children enjoyed dressing up as their favourite book character. The children 
made a big effort and really enjoyed their day. 

This year we will not have Red Noses on sale. We will however have a collection for people 
suffering from poverty and asking for children to bring a donation to dress in red and white. 

The first trip will take place this week on Wednesday 8th March. If you have any questions 
about the trip please contact the office. 



 

 

 

 Scholar Pack - Parents App 
Please ensure you have downloaded our school app (Scholar Pack Parents) as we no longer 
use the text messaging service.  All contact with parents and the school office will be by the 
app.  If you are unsure how to do this please contact reception. 

School Dinners 
School dinners - please ensure you have paid your outstanding dinner money, if you are 
experiencing financial problems and would like a payment plan please contact the office.  If your 
circumstances have changed and you think you may be entitled to free school meals please 
visit - www.eastriding.gov.uk/fsm  

 

08.03.23 - First group of Year 6 to London for residential 

08.03.23 - World Maths Day 

13.03.23 - British Science Week 

14.03.23 - Year 4 - Paintbox Trip cancelled (rescheduled to the 30th March) 

15.03.23 - Parents Evening for some classes 

16.03.23 - Parents Evening for some classes 

16.03.23 - Year 4 - Paintbox Trip  

17.03.23 - Red Nose Day - (Dress in Red and White for a donation)  

21.03.23 - Year 4 - Paintbox Trip 

23.03.23 - Year 4 - Murton Park (Roman Day) 

24.03.23 - Year 4 - Murton Park (Roman Day) 

30.03.23 - Year 4 - Paintbox Trip  

31.03.23 - Break up - Easter Bonnet parade & Decorated Egg Competition 

18.04.23 - Return to School 

Calendar Dates 

On Friday 24th of February, Class 8 had the chance to visit the Ron Dearing UTC Engineering 
college in Hull. When we arrived, we were taken to a nearby hall with three exciting activities 
prepared for the children to investigate. Task one required children to show their artistic design 
skills as they were tasked with designing their very own F1 car which produced some 
impressive designs. Alongside this challenge, the children were given the opportunity to test 
their reaction times with a F1 reactions test which was very competitive. After that, task two 
focused upon coding skills. On their tables, they had a range of F1 LED lights, a control panel, a 
switch, timer mechanism and computer. The children then had to connect and programme the 
circuit to create the racing light system used in F1. Finally, the children were given the 
opportunity to have a tour around the exceptionally well-resourced college which all of the 
children were very inspired by and was a perfect end to a great trip.  

Ron Dearing - Class 8 



 


